

To: National Federations and United World Wrestling Referees

**Subject: Reminder concerning the New Referee Uniform** 

Dear all,

On the 24<sup>th</sup> of February 2016, we already informed you about the reasons for this change and the procedure to purchase the new uniform.

As previously explained, this UWW uniform is obligatory in order to officiate at a UWW sanctioned competition. There will be no exceptions and checks will be carried out at the beginning of each competition to guarantee consistency. It is not acceptable to make your own as a substitute.

We urge all National Federations and referees who did not already purchased the new uniform to do it as soon as possible.

To purchase a UWW referee uniform follow this link: <a href="https://uww.team-sport.at">https://uww.team-sport.at</a>

For any questions regarding the uniform, please contact <a href="mailto:sports@unitedworldwrestling.org">sports@unitedworldwrestling.org</a> & questions regarding the web portal, please contact <a href="mailto:office@team-sport.at">office@team-sport.at</a>. You will find in attachment a tutorial explaining you the process to place your order.

Please note that the pants and shoes of the referee uniform will remain consistent with the previous uniform protocol which consists of dark grey trousers and black shoes.

Best regards,

Nenad Lalovic,

President, United World Wrestling

Corsier-sur-Vevey, 15th of April 2016 /tm